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“Everyone succeeds at Amble Links.” 

STARS OF THE 

WEEK 

Ella Henderson 

Ross Barclay 

Ben Mole 

Jake Hardy 

Alex Hale 

2012 SCHOOL DIARY 

Weds 30th May Queen’s Diamond Jubilee 

Picnic. 

Thursday 31st May PTA Quiz Night  

(Adults Only)  

Friday 1st June School Closed for 

Teacher Training Day 

HALF TERM BEGINS 

Monday 11th June Return to school for 

Summer Half Term 2 

Friday 15th June 8.00am Olympic Torch in 

Amble 

Thursday 21st June Turtles Class Assembly 

9am Hall 

Tuesday 3rd July Transition Day—children 

visit new classes/schools 

Monday 2nd July Meeting for new 

Reception  Class parents 

2.30pm 

Visit our website at: www.amblelinks.northumberland.sch.uk for lots more information!! 

Attendance for Week 5 
Our overall school target is 95 % 
attendance. Please help us achieve this 
EVERY week.  

OVERALL—95% 
Turtles 89% 
Puffins - 98% 
Sealions –96% 
Starfish - 98% 
 

Well Done to Puffins and 
Starfish. 

Another star too!! 

JUBILEE PICNIC 
It’s not long until our Jubilee Picnic (Wednesday) - The 

organisation for this is going well and we have now 

secured the services of a musician to play live 

traditional music for us.  We hope you can dig out your 

picnic blankets and come along and join us at 12 noon.  

In order to keep our children safe parents should 

enter the yard through the gate next to the main entrance. We hope to 

see some fabulous costumes and have great weather!! 

NEXT WEEK! 
There will be NO AFTER SCHOOL 

CLUBS next Tuesday evening as we 

will be making final arrangements 

for the Jubilee Picnic. 

NO SWIMMING NEXT WEEK 

THERE WILL BE NO SWIMMING 

NEXT WEEK FOR ANY CLASSES. 

SWIMMING WILL BEGIN AGAIN 

THE WEEK AFTER HALF TERM. 

As the weather is now 

improving can parents please 

send children to school with 

sun cream applied and a hat 

to wear when they are 

outside. It really helps us if 

hats are named too! 

QUIZ NIGHT 
We’re really looking forward to our PTA Quiz Night on 

Thursday - If you haven’t entered a team and would 

like to please let us know as there may be a few places 

left! Teams are welcome to bring their own drinks of any 

type!  

The PTA are also still looking for donations of bottles for 

spot prizes and raffle if you can help us. 

TRAINING DAY REMINDER 
Please don’t forget that we break up for half term at 3.15pm 

next Thursday.  Friday is a Teacher Training Day. School will 

resume on Monday 11th June at 8.45am. Dinner money next 

week will be £7.80. Let’s hope we can gain an attendance star 

for every week of our last half term before the summer 

holiday.  

GOLF TOURNAMENT 
Well done to the Key Stage 2 Children who 

represented Amble Links at the golf tournament 

at Newbiggin last week.  We’ve just found out 

that we came third out of 11 schools taking 

part! As usual we were very impressed with the 

excellent behaviour of our children. 


